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Subject: [Fwd: Capilano Branch Library Closing Temporarily as of Dec. 24th at 12:00pm for Final Renovations]
From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
Date: Fri, 28 Nov 2008 14:37:15 -0800
To: Corrie Kost <corrie@kost.ca>

Subject: Capilano Branch Library Closing Temporarily as of Dec. 24th at 12:00pm for Final Renovations
From: Christy Goerzen <GoerzenC@nvdpl.ca>
Date: Fri, 28 Nov 2008 11:35:25 -0800
To: "fonvca@fonvca.org" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Dear Mr. Kost,

The Capilano Branch Library will close temporarily as of Wednesday, December 24th at 12:00pm for the third and final phase of renovation
work. The library’s bookdrop will be open 24 hours during the closure. The underground Library parkade is now closed, and will remain closed for the
duration of the upgrade. The library will be open from 10:00am until 12:00pm on December 24th.
 
Regular operations, services and opening hours will resume when the completely renovated Library re-opens on Monday, January 19th, 2009 
(expected date). The renovated library parkade will also re-open at this time. Hours of operation starting January 19th will be: Monday – Friday, 10am
– 9pm; Saturday, 10am – 5pm and Sunday, 12pm – 5pm.
 
For more information on the seismic upgrade and renovation at the Capilano Branch Library visit the NVDPL website at www.nvdpl.ca, or call
the Branch Manager, Susan Larsen at 604-987-4471, ext. 8170.

Best regards,
Christy
---
Christy Goerzen
Communications/Events Coordinator
North Vancouver District Public Library
Phone: 604 990 5800, ext. 8107
Email: goerzenc@nvdpl.ca
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